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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 11:23 AM
To: 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'
Subject: RE: Revised submittal date for Sensitive Receptor Survey, 1432 Harrison St (Fuel Leak Case 

No. RO0000266)

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the Sensitive Receptor Survey report referenced below is extended 
to May 14, 2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [mailto:bfoss@craworld.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 11:12 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Revised submittal date for Sensitive Receptor Survey, 1432 Harrison St (Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000266) 
 
Per our conversation this morning, we are requesting a revised submittal date of May 14, 2010 for the Sensitive Receptor 
Survey (SRS) requested in your letter of  
January 26, 2010.  The reason for this request is that we are still receiving, daily, additional responses to the 
questionnaire sent to nearby property owners regarding the presence of well, basements, vaults, etc. associated with their 
buildings.  To confirm your acceptance of this revised due date, please send an email response for our records. 
  
Also, I told you that the First Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report would be uploaded to the ACEH and State 
Geotracker website by the close of business on Friday, April 30, 2010.  I noticed as I was looking through our server files 
that we have already completed and uploaded that document.  I don’t know whether it’s age or workload, but I wish I could 
keep all my projects and submittals straight! 
  
Anyway, in the recommendation section of the SRS we will suggest the installation of an additional well along the western 
side of Harrison St.  To insure reimbursement potential for our client, we request that you send a letter stating that you 
agree with this proposal and offer a submittal due date for a workplan of this well installation.   
  
Thank you again for your time this morning and we look forward to continuing to work with you on this project. 
  
Bob Foss  
  
Robert C. Foss, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
(510) 420-3348 office 
(925) 413-8707 cell 
(510) 420-9170 fax 
  
  
  


